
The Heads-up for the week ahead…..  
MONDAY - ​Mayoral visit/powhiri postponed until Monday 31st August 
                    ​LEVEL 2 Covid-19 alert​ rules continue this week 

 

 TUESDAY - Mrs Topp’s W.O.W. groups and Kaizen Club​ to run every   
                    Tuesday & Wednesday for the rest of the term 

       Yoga with Brigid Drysdale in WV Hall​ - 3.30-5pm $15pp 
       ​Seasons for Growth​ ​groups​ meet every Tuesday morning 

 

 THURSDAY - Math Club groups ​with Mrs Pearson in the Library 
                       ​Principal Appraisal Visit​ - ​DUE TO LEVEL 2 STATUS - parent feedback will   
                       be sought via a paper survey or digitally using Google Forms (more   
                       details to come!) 
 

LAMBS WANTED!​ - if you have any orphan lambs available for our school kids to raise for pet day, please contact 
the office - 021 294 9633.  We will pick up and give to someone on our list. If you are looking 
for a lamb for pet day, please let the office know and we’ll add you to the list.   
 

PET DAY BOOKLETS ​- If you need a booklet with information about calf, lamb or kid rearing 
and training, please let the office know.  
 

JUNIOR TOUGH GUY & GAL 2020 ​ ​- POSTPONED!!! 
Hey guys, I really appreciate your patience while we work through our options for the Rotorua events that were scheduled 
for the beginning of next week. We have made the decision to postpone this event as we are still under the level 2 
restrictions. The NEW date is now set as ​Wednesday 28​th​ October 2020​.​ I know that this is quite a lot later in the year but it 
was the only gap we had left in the calendar year. 
Please note this was two events and has now been merged to one event day as we have been able to increase our capacity. 
ALL entries will automatically be moved to this event day. If you could please let me know if you are able to attend this new 
date (or not) that would be great. 
For those who are not able to attend the new date – we are able to refund $15 per entry.   Let me know if you have any 
questions.  
Thanks J  
Jenna Keane ​|​ Registration Manager ​|​ Event Promotions Ltd 
T 07 348 3301 ​| ​F 07 348 3301 ​|​ P PO BOX 324 Rotorua​ | 
E ​jenna@eventpromotions.co.nz​ ​|​ W ​www.eventpromotions.co.nz 
  

UPCOMING DATES: 
Thurs August 20​ - BOT meeting 6.30pm 
Wed August 26​ - ‘Keeping Ourselves Safe’ Parent 
Meeting with Constable Viv - School Library 6.30pm 
Wed September 2 ​- W.V.S. speech competition 
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WAIKITE VALLEY SCHOOL VALUES HOODIES 
We have hoodies available in royal 
blue (sml, med, large, adult small) 

and irish green (adult small) for 
purchase from the school office. 

They are $40 each and last very well 
(double stitched, heavy sweatshirt 

material). Order from the office 
(email, text, phone or pop in). 

 

Monday Morning School Assembly - achievement certificates for last week’s star students 
Pod 1:​ Rachel Barry, George McNaull, Baylee Salmon     ​Pod 2:​ Dakota France, Laila Kissick-Gielen  

Rm 4:​ Hunter Edwards, Rylan Edwards, Harriet Topp ​GPA: ​Jakob Edwards, Leion Brown, Syris Blake, Kelly Teague 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Waikite Valley School Contacts: 
Principal (Teresa Topp) - 027 634 4744  
Office (Kelly Curtis) - 021 294 9633 
Board of Trustees Chairperson - Shelley Schnuriger 333 2248 
Parents-Teachers Association Chairperson - Alana Mead 027 530 2868 
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Snapshot of our Monday Morning Tea today!  
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PLEASE SUPPORT LOCAL BUSINESSES THAT SUPPORT US:  
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